
APRIL 12, 2024

Brent Wolfe, PhD
AVP/Dean, Faculty of Graduate and Postdoctoral Studies

40 Helderman Street
Caledon, ON  L7C 4B7

RE: File Number 245833800

Each year, Wilfrid Laurier University receives a large number of applications for a limited number of openings in our 
various graduate programs. I regret to inform you that the Faculty of Graduate and Postdoctoral Studies is unable to 
accept you  as a candidate for the Master of International Public Policy program .

On behalf of the Department, I would like to thank you for submitting an application to Wilfrid Laurier University.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Paras Sharma


